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ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – WINDERMERE ROAD 
 

 

 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – MONDAY, 6 JANUARY 2014 

 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. D. Koch has notified Thoroughbred Racing SA 

Stewards that following its run at Morphettville on Saturday, 5 January 2013, WINDERMERE 

ROAD underwent a throat procedure.  WINDERMERE ROAD was spelled and is now in full 

work. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

J. C. PETZER 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 

6 January 2014 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


